
You are invited to the Cambridgeshire Bat Group

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

At

Hinchingbrooke Country Park
Countryside Centre

Saturday 25th April 2015
7:00pm (for 7:30pm start)

Featuring a talk by Dr Lotty Packman:

‘Bats in or out of the Belfry?’

Light Buffet and Raffle

Admission is free and also open to non-members, but booking is essential due to
limited space and for catering purposes.

For more information and booking contact Chris Vine (Chairman) -
07801 276994  / cvine@btinternet.com


